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Decisions made at the meeting of Glyn Tarell Community Council 

held remotely on Tuesday 16th April 2024 

 

                   Present:  Cllrs P Hill, C Rayner, J Murphy, E Harris   

   

  Apologies: Cllr. P Woods, County Cllr. R Devlin 

 

                 

1. Cllr. Rayner proposed that the letter drafted by Cllr. Murphy to 

     the police be accepted, seconded by Cllr. Hill 

 

2.  Cllr. Rayner proposed that we transfer the bank account to 

     Nat West, seconded by Cllr. Hill 

 

3.  It was agreed to defer Section 6 Diversity Document to the next  

     meeting. 

 

4.  Cllr. Murphy proposed that the balance sheet for 2023/24 be  

     accepted, seconded by Cllr. Hill 

 

5.  It was agreed to arrange a meeting in Libanus playground on 10th  

     May 2024 at 4.30 p.m.  

 

6.  Next meeting to be held at Libanus Mountain Centre and remotely  

     on Tuesday 21st May 2024 A.G.M. at 6.30 p.m. ordinary meeting at  

     7.00 p.m.        
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